Letter of Agreement

September 7, 2021

The Central Illinois Builders of AGC agrees to the request to reopen the local 143
District 5 Collective Bargaining Agreement for the sole purpose of moving the
Construction Industry Welfare Fund to the Indiana State Council of Plasterers and
Cement Masons Health and Welfare Fund. The current contribution rate will
remain at $9.85 per hour until April 30, 2022. The change will become effective
November 1, 2021. Local 143 District 5 agrees to notify the signatory contractors
of this change and advise all signatory contractors as to where the contributions
are to be sent.
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